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Mr. Timothy Hanna, Supervisor of 
School Police for the Plum Borough 
School District, is in his first year serving 
the district.

Officer Hanna’s most favorite part of his 
job is seeing how his focus and attitude 
towards policing has evolved since 
being in a school setting. It has transi-
tioned from reactive to proactive. He 
considers himself very lucky and hum-
bled to be entrusted with keeping the 
wonderful students and staff of this 
district safe. It's a responsibility he takes 
very seriously. He tries to make every 
decision as if his own child was in any of 
the buildings everyday.

The advice he would give to students and/or colleagues: “Learning how to learn is 
the most important thing you will ever learn.”

Timothy’s father inspired him most. He was the ultimate role model, disciplinarian, 
friend, confidant and the one person everyone he ever knew looked up to. Mr. 
Hanna shared that if he turns out to be half the man his father was, he would 
consider his life a success.

Cool Fact: Officer Hanna has been to every Indianapolis 500 race since 1980!
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